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Grapes Newsletter Summer Term

A big hello from all the Grapes staff!
In this term our fopic is called Wellingborough a local area study.

Within this topic we will we will look at the surrounding area on maps, visit and
photograph the surrounding area. We will find out about the history of the local area
and get creative drawing maps and making buildings.

As part of home learning, could you please help your children to find out something
about Wellingborough in the past. I remember coming over to a shop at Woolworths
when my own children were little! You could write some questions to share with someone
who has lived in Wellingborough perhaps your parents have someone in mind?? You could
send questions on email or make a phone call or if they are in your bubble meet up. If
you don't know anyone you could do some investigation using the internet. Have fun!

In RE the topics are called What does it mean to be a Humanist? And Spirital Art

In PHSE the units are 'Respecting privacy' the core theme is relationships. Then
‘Special days’ part of living in the wider world.

The science topic for the whole term is called Living things including humans. We
describe the human life cycle and look at the circulatory system and the function of
the heart and blood. We investigate the impact of diet, exercise, drugs and lifestyle
choices have on people.

In Computing we will be using multi-media and word to present information and also
focus on e-awareness and internet safety. Children may wish to use word or power point
to present some information about ‘Wellingborough'.

Our PE for these terms is a unit of outdoor and adventurous games and an athletics
unit called 'go for gold' in this we try athletic events. We have some multi skills sessions
with the coach Juliette on Tuesday so please make sure P.E kits are at school.

We will have lots of great Numeracy and Literacy learning planned following the
curriculum and we also continue to use reading eggs for English and Mathletics for
Maths.

We will have homework tasks set on a Friday for the following Friday and please help by
listening to your child read at home.

Best wishes, stay safe and we look forward to an excellent term.

John, Ginny, Hina, Vickie, Heidi, Lesley and Maggie.



